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Announcement from NC-St. A's Session:
We regret to inform the congregation of NC-St.A's  that at Knox's annual meeting on Sunday March 3rd the Knox congregation voted 

to begin the process of closing the church.  Please note, this is all that was decided at that time. The Session of NC-St. A's will discuss this de-
cision at our next meeting on March 18th.

We acknowledge that this decision greatly impacts NC-St.A's ministry and that of our minister and respect that Knox did not take this 
decision lightly. This process will not begin for a few months due to Presbytery procedure and the full weight of this decision will not be felt by
either congregation for up to a year or more.  We ask that our congregation greet this news with compassion and patience as both we and 
Knox maneuver through the process ahead. Prayer support for the leadership of Knox, NC-St. A's, Rev. Shelly and Presbytery would be appre-
ciated at this time and during this transition.

In Christ's service, The Session of NC-St. A's

Mission Moments
Called to respond to suffering caused by disasters and conflict across the globe, the mission and outreach committee of Richmond Hill 

Presbyterian Church in Ontario hosted a pancake breakfast fundraiser last year in support of Presbyterian World Service & Development’s 
emergency relief projects. 

Generous contributions totaled $300 for PWS&D, which will help save and improve the lives of those living in crisis situations 
throughout the globe. “Helping communities around the world overcome poverty is what God wants us to do,” shared Susan Johnson, elder at 
Richmond Hill and organizer of the event. “We are humbled and grateful to be able to assist The Presbyterian Church in Canada in furthering 
God's work.”

PWS&D connects Canadians to needs across the globe

Hungarian Language Service:
Sunday, March 24, 2019 @3:00pm


